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Comic Relief – Friday 17th March  

 

Tuesday 14th March 2023 

Dear Families, 

 

RE: Comic Relief (Red Nose Day) 2023 

Heronsgate are excited to be able to support Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March 2023. The donations received 

support projects and organisations to make a real difference to the lives of millions of people across the UK and 

around the world.   

We will be spending time in school thinking about why we are raising money and invite the children to wear 

something red into school. Please do worry if you do not have a full red outfit, it will be a non-school uniform 

day with something ‘red’ where possible e.g. red socks, hairband, jumper etc.  We suggest a donation of £1 per 

family, but more or less is also fine.  

Please contact your child’s class teacher directly if you have any questions.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mr Rowlands  
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